
 

 

Homework Support for Students in Year 7 and Year 8 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We recognise that some students may find it easier to complete their homework 

tasks using the facilities available at the school, rather than at home. With that in 

mind, we are setting up extra provision for homework support after school from 

Monday to Thursday each week, exclusively for students in Years 7 and 8. This will 

begin on Monday 22nd November. Homework is an important part of secondary 

education and this resource will provide our younger students with a quiet and 

focused environment to complete their work and develop good study habits. 

 

Students will be able to access homework via Firefly, print off work, complete 

work on a computer or on paper and use the internet to find information for any 

research tasks. There will be at least one member of staff available each 

afternoon to supervise and help any students who would like some assistance. 

 

The support will run on alternate days for Year 7 and Year 8. On Mondays and 

Wednesdays students in Year 8 are very welcome to come along, with Year 7 

students on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The venue will be the IT4 computer room and 

the support will be available from 3.25pm until 4.15pm. 

Attendance is not compulsory, but if your child struggles to complete their 

homework tasks, for whatever reason, we would appreciate your support in 

encouraging your child to attend, so that they can keep up to date with all of their 

work and make good progress in their learning. 

Kind regards, 

Adam Snow 

Director of Key Stage 3 

 

 


